
w.o., to J. George Adami. 
April 24th 1895. 

1 West Franklin Street. 

Dear Adami: In the second or those heart cases with presystolic 
murmur,* did adherent pericardium ,exist? The question is one, in 
which I am a good deal interested. We have had several very 
striking cases of late. 

I hope you are coming down ror the meeting in M~y. 
Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 
How is L.M.C.? and the baby? 

* J.G.A. I must have published some cases before the Montreal Med. Chi. 
Soc. Unfortunately we have here no set or Montreal Medical 
Journals to refer to. 


